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"The directors of Birchall Foodservice can confirm that they have no known relationship with any 
business, organisation or persons with business connections to companies or organisations based in 
Russia or Belarus.
 
Furthermore, we are actively interrogating all of our suppliers and their supply chains to discover if 
any such relationships exist. It is our intention to sever all business connections with any and all 
companies that are discovered to have active business interests with companies or organisations 
operating within those two countries.
 
The situation will be reviewed only when a resolution to the conflict in Ukraine has been agreed and 
implemented.”
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